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Pink Group have had very varied items brought in for their 
Marvellous Me: art work, superheroes and cakes! 
 
Talking of cakes, the pre-school children had fun on 
Wednesday when Lianne came in to demonstrate how to 
decorate cakes and the children all had their own cake to have 
a try. Lianne is a local cake maker who gave up her time freely 
to teach the children, and Brambles would like to say a big 
thank you. 

 

Something Special 
 

Build a boat challenge 
STEM stands for science, technology, engineering, and 
mathematics. STEM is important because it pervades every 
part of our lives. Science is everywhere in the world around us. 
Technology is continuously expanding into every aspect of our 
lives. Engineering is the basic designs of roads and bridges, but 
also tackles the challenges of changing global weather and 
environmentally-friendly changes to our home. Mathematics is 
in every occupation, every activity we do in our lives. 

 

..  
 

Why not design a boat that floats?  Draw your boat first and 
talk about shapes and sizes.  Look at pictures of real boats.  
Collect what you need to make it, think about how will it stick 
together?  Make your boat and see if it sinks or floats.  Do you 
need to make any changes?  Don’t forget to take a photo to 
share with pre-school!  

 
 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Learning 

Carpet Time 

Stories: An Amazing Alphabet of Cake 
 
Song: Make a new friend 
 
Rhyme: 5 currant buns 
 
Focus: Number 14, rectangle and green 

Next week, it is Red Group’s turn for “Marvellous Me”. 
 
The school and the pre-school have the same policy for  
jewellery and make-up; they may not be worn.  The 
only exceptions are watches, studs for pierced ears and 
medical alert bracelets.  A number of children are 
wearing necklaces/bangles or charity wristbands but 
these should be kept at home please. 

Friday 25
th

 May 
Last day of half term 

Monday 4
th

 June 
School and pre-school re-open 

Friday 15
th

 June 
Leavers’ trip  

Friday 13
th

 July 
Leavers’ Celebration 

 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 


